
AN ANNOUNCMENT REGARDING THE LEGAL PRACTICE OF  

 

PATRICIA E.B. MacSWEEN  

 

Effective as at September 26th 2022, Patricia E.B. MacSween shall be retiring from the 

practice of law and her office located at 4824 51 St, Red Deer, AB T4N 2A5 will be 

closing.  

All remaining current matters and closed files shall be transferred to the law firm of: 

 

 

 

The lawyers and staff at Sully Chapman Beattie LLP would be happy to assist Ms. 

MacSween’s past and present clients with your legal needs for incorporations and 

corporate organization, residential and commercial real estate conveyancing, wills and 

estate administration, business sales and acquisitions, and general contract matters 

including commercial leasing and financing.  

For inquiries you may contact the offices of Sully Chapman Beattie LLP at: 

202 Park Place, 4825 - 47 Street, Red Deer, AB T4N 1R3  
Phone: 403-342-7715 Fax: 403-348-5955 Email: info@scblaw.ca 
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